
SISTERHOOD GARDENS UPDATE 

 

April 15 saw another build-out day at Sisterhood Gardens. Numerous neighbors and plot 

gardeners worked to transform the Public Works plot of land at the north-east corner of 

Brotherhood Way and Arch Street in to a community garden. 

 

The next scheduled work day at Sisterhood Gardens will take place on Saturday, May 20th. There 

will be two shifts for volunteers to attend. Shift AM will take place from 

9:00am-12 noon, followed by a free half hour “thank you” lunch, and the PM shift will take 

place from 12:30pm to 3:30pm, immediately following lunch. 

 

You can come and work at one shift or both shifts, depending upon your availability. 

Those who have a plot or who are on a waiting list are encouraged to participate in at least one of 

the two shifts. 

 

Saturday, June 10th will mark a Public Celebration, and Opening Day to begin to garden on the 

site. We encourage everyone who has a plot, plus those on the waiting list to attend, as 

Sisterhood Gardens continues to grow. 

 

A formal Sisterhood Gardens Dedication Day will take place some time in either July or August, 

pending completion of the Garden, and availability of the invited dignitaries to attend the event. 

 


